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PUC is a letter of Dr.Gail Coelho, Reader in Linguistics,
University of Delhi addressed to the Resident Commissioner, A & N

Administration, A&N Bhavan, Chanakyapuri, New Delhi which was

| received by fax who wants lo visit Nicobar Islands to analyze and

discover the rules of their languages.
Such permissioﬁs for research and study granted by the

Administrator through the Director of Tribal Welfare.

We may request the Director of Tribal Welfare to consider the

case€.

gubmitted please.

Wﬂv"w ) /)17{{/ }QW/Q)

|| DIR(T




